
 

Dear Praying Friends, 

 Thank you all for your continued prayers for our ministry as we start 

deputation.  Since our last letter, we have become much busier with the deputation 

ministry.  As promised, our ministry presentation video is now on our website and we 

encourage you to check it out if you have not already done so.  We are currently in 

the process of making phone calls to schedule meetings and start going into churches 

to share our burden for missions and share our burden for Butte, Montana. 

So far, we have been in two meetings, including a mission conference at our 

home church.  We have two more missions conference scheduled for this month, and 

several other meetings on the books for later this year and spring of 2018.  Pray that 

we can start getting more meetings for the fall of this year, so we can get our support 

level up and get to a full time deputation level quicker. 

 I thank you for your continued support as we work toward what God has in 

store for us in this ministry of deputation.  We can’t wait to see how God moves on 

the hearts of individuals and churches for Christ!  The people of Butte need the 

Gospel.  This city is desperate for Jesus Christ!  Continue to pray with us as we go! 

 

A special thank you to the following churches for hosting us recently: 

09/17 Amazing Grace Baptist Church Lexington, NC 
10/01 – 10/04 Lighthouse Baptist Church Welcome, NC 

 

 

In Christ, 

Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck 
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